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————————

Coming Up

w/c 13th November:
Wednesday 15th - YR Vision Screening
Thursday 16th - YR Vision Screening

Anti Bullying Week
Monday 13th  – School uniform with odd 

 socks
Tuesday 14th –  School uniform with 
  “crazy hair”
Wednesday 15th  – School uniform with a 

 hat
Thursday 16th – School uniform and a 
 joke to share
Friday 17th – Pyjama Day 
  (no school uniform) and 

 sponsored Burpee event

————————

Reminders

YR Nativity
Details about the role YR children have in their 
Nativity has been sent home in their bags. Their 
costumes must be brought into school by 
Monday 27th  November in a named bag for 
them to use during rehearsals.
The performances to parents are on Thursday 
7th and Friday 8th December between 9-10. 
Details about booking tickets will be issued 
shortly.

Hot School Meals 
Don’t forget to order your child’s hot school 
meals by midnight on Mondays for the following 
week ahead.
www.hotmealsonwheels.com 

Christmas Lunch 
Christmas lunch will be served on Friday 8th 
December. Please order via the Forerunner 
website in the usual way by Monday  27th 
November.

Christmas Decoration Making
Parents/carers will be invited into school on 
Friday 1st December to make Christmas 
decorations with your child/children. More 
details to follow soon.

Year 5 Update

Year 5 have had a brilliant start to the year with 
Professor Plutonium's chaotic challenges in 
Science,  learning all about filtration in a super Wessex 
Water workshop and learning about the Anglo-Saxons 
in our latest project, The Dark Ages. Here's an update 
from some Year 5 pupils:

"This term we have been learning about the Dark Ages 
and the famous helmet of King Raewald of East 

Anglia. We have also learnt the tale of Mrs Pretty and 
the mound of treasures discovered at Sutton Hoo, 

Suffolk! This was the biggest Anglo-Saxon discovery in 
the country! We learnt that the Dark Ages weren't 
dark at all. They were incredibly wealthy so if you 

were to ask, we would say they are more like the Light 
Ages. Did you know the Anglo Saxons originated in 
Scandinavia (Denmark, Holland and Germany)? " 

Anneliese, Eva, Robbie and Maya - Y5 Pupils.

Mrs McTernan 
Y5 Lead

http://www.hotmealsonwheels.com/


Anti-bullying week (w/c 13th November)

--------------------

Hill View Primary Choir Performance

As part of the Bournemouth Schools’ Music Association, our Year 5 
& 6 choir will be performing at the Pavilion Carol Concert on 
Wednesday 22nd November at 7pm.

Adult: £12 Child: £6.25 Over 60: £10

Tickets can be purchased online at www.bhlivetickets.co.uk or by 
calling 0300 500 0595

---------------------------

Year 4 MTC Parents Meeting
There will be a meeting for Y4 parents on Monday 20th November 
at 3.45pm regarding Multiplication Times Table Checks (MTC). 
More details to follow.

---------------------------

Outside toilets
Please can we kindly remind all parents that no adults should enter 
the toilets from the playground. If you need to accompany your 
child or use a toilet yourself, please enter school via the front 
office and someone will escort you to an adult/staff toilet.
Thank you

Autumn 2
Home Learning Reminders

Year 1
Hill View 
Sandwich Bar
Design and make a healthy sandwich for a 
family member. Add photos and write a 
recipe/instructions.
Due Friday 8th December

Year 2
The Troll
Record findings from a home 
treasure hunt.
• Write a poem about the troll
• Create a recipe for the troll’s cookery book
• Make an advert for the troll’s new cookery 

book
Due w/c 4th December

Year 3
The Iron Giant
Create a map of magnetic 
materials around your house. 
Due Friday 8th December

Year 4
The Land of Fire & Ice
Design and make a
model of a physical feature of Iceland e.g. A 
volcano, mountain, glacier or a river.
Due Monday 4th December

Year 5
The Dark Ages
Produce a visual aid or an artefact linked to 
the Anglo-Saxons
Due Monday 11th December

Year 6
The Curse of the Maya
Research Maya food 
and either;
• Produce a fact file
• Design a menu for a Maya restaurant
Due: Monday 11th December

http://www.bhlivetickets.co.uk/


Christmas Jumper/ Clothing Sale
Christmas clothing is now out in the office! 
Please leave any donations in a bag by our 
rail. Thank you

Uniform Preloved & NEW!
We regularly re-stock the rail at the main 
Office with pre-loved uniform at great prices.
New Uniform orders can be placed 
via messenger or our email (details on our 
price list). 
Payment can be made by cash, card or bank 
transfer.

How to reach us:
Facebook: www.facebook.com/hillview.primaryptfa/

Email: Hillview.ptfa@hotmail.co.uk
Classlist: https://classlist.page.link/6d9FBeD11FcyAUrC7

PTFA Update

Christmas Fayre
Friday 8th December 5pm – 7.30pm

Christmas Fayre plans are in full swing, and we wanted to let you 
know how you can help us make this a success.

Stall Helpers on the day
Below are the time slots that we still need help covering. If you can 
spare an hour or two to run one of our stalls, please let us know by 
sending us a message on Facebook, Classlist or e-mail.

Slot A : 3:30 - 5:00pm (set up) 
Slot B : 5:00 - 6:00pm
Slot C : 6:00 - 7:00pm 
Slot D : 7:00 - 7:30pm 
Slot E : 7:30 - 8:30pm (tidy up) 

We are so looking forward to bringing this event back after 9 years!! 
Your help is very much appreciated.

Donations
To have our popular tombola stalls, we require your generous 
donations please ☺ We will have the following ‘Non-Uniform days’ 
in exchange for donations:

Friday 1st December: 
Years R & 1: Fill the cup (supplied to you a week before) up with 
wrapped sweets and decorate bright and colourful for our ‘Sweets’ 
tombola. 
Years 2 & 3: Chocolate for our ‘Chocolate’ tombola. 
Years 4, 5 & 6: Bottles of wine or £1 for our ‘Wine or not’ tombola 
(parents can also drop at the office if you prefer) 

Friday 8th December: 
All children to bring in a £1 donation or whatever you can to support 
the Christmas Fayre. 

Thank you for all your support, we couldn’t do this without you all.

https://www.facebook.com/hillview.primaryptfa/
mailto:Hillview.ptfa@hotmail.co.uk
https://classlist.page.link/6d9FBeD11FcyAUrC7


BCHA Domestic Abuse Support
Drop-Ins:

Kinson Library, Wimborne Road, BH11 9AW 
- Every Thursday between 11:00 and 1:00
Cornerstone Baptist Church, Holloway Ave, 
West Howe, BH11 9JR. Every Monday from 
10am–12 midday
West Howe Children's Centre, 29 Moore 
Avenue, BH11 8AU. Every Tuesday between 
10am-12pm
YMCA Bournemouth, 56 Westover Rd, BH1 
2BS. Every Monday between 3pm-5pm

Place2Be

School Nursing Team

Pupil Absence

If your child is going to be absent from 
school please contact the school office:
Tel: 01202 514109 
E-mail: office@hillview.bournemouth.sch.uk 
If leaving a message or sending an e-mail 
please give the following information:-
Child’s name, Class/Year Group
Reason for Absence—e.g. high temperature, 
sore throat, sickness etc. and if you are 
taking them to the GP then please give this 
information too.
Please refer to the following link for advice 
regarding whether to keep your child away 
from school if they are unwell.
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-
for-school/

Year 6 SATs

The PowerPoint presentation for the Year 6 SATs is now available on 
the school website. 

The selection of CGP revision guides are available to view in the 
school office until Wednesday 15th November. 
If you wish to purchase any books, please complete an order form 
enclosing the correct amount of cash. 
Thank you for your continued support.
  

-----------------------

Armistice Day

This week, children have been learning about Armistice Day and 
Remembrance Sunday. Children attending morning and after school 
club this week have created and displayed some beautiful poppy 
artwork.

Today at 11:00 the whole school met on the playground to observe a 
2-minute silence to remember those that fought and died in wars 
since WWI. We are so proud of all the children for being silent and 
respectful.

Thanks to your generosity, we have also raised a very generous 
amount of money for the Poppy Appeal. Erin and Abi in Year 6 have 
very kindly spent their lunch times visiting the classrooms to 
distribute poppies and collect donations. Thank you all for your 
support.

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Y6-SATs-Parents-Information-2023.pdf


WIZARDS
10 November 2023 

YR – Evan W
YR – Penny H
YR – Mahin K
Y1 – Sonny S
Y1 – Miles R
Y2 – Evie R

Y2 – Jessica S
Y3 – Harrison F

Y3 – Toby A
Y4 – Harry SH
Y4 – Logan W

Y4 – Alfie C
Y5 – Leo R

Y5 – Oscar H
Y5 – Erin B
Y6 – Elise C
Y6 – Alice C

Y6 – Brooke B
Y6 – Ollie S

 

Awards/Badges

Y2 – Noah D – ADDER Badge
Y2 – Leo V – ADDER Badge

Well done!
There May Be A Castle – Piers Torday

On a frozen Christmas Eve, Mouse Mallory 
and his family set off across a snow-white 
valley to visit his grandparents. They never 
arrive. As the wheels skid off the icy road, 
Mouse is thrown from the car. When he 
wakes, he finds himself in a magical 
landscape, with only a talkative sheep and a 
very bossy horse for company. And they tell 
him: this is your story now. So begins 
Mouse's extraordinary quest through a 
world of wonder. A world of monsters, 
minstrels, dangerous knights and 
mysterious wizards; a world of terrifying 
danger but also more excitement than 
Mouse has ever known. All to find a castle, 
somewhere, beyond.

Recommended Read Book of the week 
(Y5)

-------------
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